                           Task Force Meeting, Wednesday, November 16th 2005 12:00pm-2:00pm   

                           Hyatt Regency Hotel, Windsor Room, Vancouver B.C
Attendees:  

Paul Nikolich

Steve Mills 

David Law

Bob Grow 

Geoff  Thompson

Sue Vogel
Karen Kenney

Michael Kipness

Michelle Turner


myBallot/myProject Update - Bob Grow/ Sue Vogel  
Concern was expressed that a mechanism to take note of appeal during a project's development   process is not being built into the MyProject spec. 

· Action Item: Geoff Thompson to write and submit a request to the MyProject team that a mechanism be developed for integration into MyProject to track the existence and outcome of any appeals associated with a project.
Concern was expressed that MyProject tools need to be compatible with 802 existing tools and tools in development; e.g., Access database, attendance/registration-keeping tools, etc. 802 would like to know the requirements of MyProject tools so that what 802 develops is not incompatible. It was noted that an Access database is much more functional than Excel. 802 is planning to develop attendance/meeting registration system requirements that should not be redundant or duplicative with MyProject, and should be developed with synergies between 802 and MyProject.

· Action Item: IEEE-SA staff (Kenney/Kipness/Vogel) to schedule a brainstorm session with the MyProject team (Bob LaBelle, Chris Sahr, Clyde Camp), 802 members (Paul Nikolich, Bob Grow, David Law) and other IEEE staff as appropriate in conjunction with the Standards Board meeting in December 2005 in Florida, to discuss MyProject tools, requirements, and roll-outs relative to 802 tools and needs. 802 Executive Committee are to be copied on email meeting notice. 

Questions raised, such as "When will 802 be directly affected by MyProject? What is the status   and roll-out date for MyProject?" can be addressed at this session.


Declaration of Affiliation Update - K. Kenney

Karen reminded the task force members to review with their constituency the proposed language   coming to ProCom in December, and bring forth their concerns/comments.    


European Patent Office

The European Patent Office has expressed interest in obtaining 802 drafts as well as technical submissions that currently do not reside in the IEEE OLIS program. The Task Group drafted a motion for the 802 Executive Committee meeting to consider at their meeting on Friday: "that 802 support allowing patent office access to their drafts." 
· Action Item: Steve Mills will also raise this issue with the IEEE-SA Board of Governors for discussion at their December 2005 meeting.

SC6 TAG meetings in conjunction with 802 meetings

· The SC6 US TAG had requested to hold a meeting in conjunction with the 802 November Plenary meeting. There is concern that, it could influence a perception that IEEE 802 is a US organization
